22/1/2004

PRESS RELEASE


Clear Up of Fly Tippers Rubbish at Manor Farm in Horton

Local farmers J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. of Horton have been left with a £900.00 clear 

Up bill when there Farm entrance in Horton was fly tipped with rubbish. The incident happed between 5.00pm and 5.15 pm on Wednesday night on the 21/1/04 in the gate way to Manor Farm, Stanwell Road, Horton. J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. are working hard to clear away the fly tipped trees cuttings and building rubbish despite not being responsible for the depositing of the rubbish.

Colin Rayner, Director of J. Rayner & Sons Ltd., said that the lorry must have just reversed into the gate way and tipped up the waste and then drove off as some the waste was left on the highway for up to 100 metres along the Stanwell Road

Unfortunately, despite the clear up effort to remove the rubbish by end of the week, it could not be guaranteed that the fly tippers will return.

J.Rayner & Sons Ltd would also like to know if any anybody paid someone to take way confer tree cuttings and building waste on Wednesday afternoon. As they could have the information of who dumped this unsightly waste in Horton. We ask every body that has waste to get rid of to use a Registered Licensed Waste contractor and also ways ask for a waste transfer note before you part with your money.

If you have any information on fly tipping at Manor Farm or indeed anywhere else locally, please contact J.Rayner & Sons Ltd on 01753 685480. 
